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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Team Members Volunteer with Feeding Kids Ministry 

Alpena, MI, November 29, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) team members 
recently volunteered their time packaging food with Feeding Kids Ministry. 

Feeding Kids coordinates with Alpena Public Schools system to provide additional food sources 
to students who might experience a food insecurity issue at home. A large package of food is 
discreetly placed in the students’ backpack on Friday (or the last day before a weekend) to help 
ensure the student has food to eat over the weekend. 

This week AAACU team members helped pack over 270 meals to be distributed throughout the 
Alpena Public School system for students in grades K-12. The credit union is proud to have 
dedicated team members who volunteer their time in their communities. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of October 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,579 members with 
total assets equal to $851,859,076. 
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